
           Support West Irondequoit PTSA  

             2017–2018 Annual Campaign  
             West Irondequoit Central PTSA – Please show your support today! 

We are committed to making every child’s potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and communities to advocate for all children. You can 
help us reach our goal in this by showing your financial support. Please fill out the form below and return to us along with your contribution, to receive a 
WICPTSA school activity calendar and membership card that entitles you to NYS PTA retail discounts. Your contribution goes toward funding our local 
school programs and advocacy efforts, as well as the advocacy work that our State and National PTA carries out on behalf of all children.  See back for 
details. 

Showing your support of this campaign doesn’t obligate you to volunteer  
or attend meetings, although we would love your help if you’re interested. 

 

Member #1 of Household Information $15.00 
Name 
 
 

Email (required to send eCard) 

Phone  (       ) 

Demographic Info (for NYS  awards) Please Check all that applies:    Male    Female    
 

New Member     Community Member/Parent         Student    School Employee  at  Building_______________    Board of Ed Member 
 
 

 

Member #2 of  Household Information $5.00 
Name 
 
 

Email (required to send eCard) 

Phone  (        ) 

 
Demographic Info (for NYS  awards) Please Check all that applies:    Male    Female    
 

New Member     Community Member/Parent         Student    School Employee  at  Building_______________    Board of Ed Member 
 

 
 

 
Student Information 
Student Name Grade School 

Student Name Grade School 

Student Name Grade School 

 

    Please Include cash or check made payable to WICPTSA  (West Irondequoit Central PTSA) 

Mail to:   WICPTSA PO Box 17159   Rochester,  New York  14617  

New this year:     Visit our website www.wicptsa.org to join online!   
                OR you may bring this form  to a membership sale, the district office (where calendars can be picked up),  

                OR  return to your child’s school and the calendar will be sent home with a student (see below) 

 
_____ Single Membership(s) @ $15.00        _____ Additional Household Members @ $5.00 

Total enclosed:  $_____________Membership may be tax-deductible.  Please refer to your tax advisor. 

Please send my calendar home with a student       Name:______________________________________                                                                                                                                                                                

.                                                                         @ School:______________________________________ 
 

 

 
For PTA Use Only 
 
   _________________  X  $___________ =  ________________     Payment Method:Cash     Check # __________    Date:____________ 
      Number of Members                   Amount                      Total Due 
 

Entered in NYS PTA Online Membership System     Date:____________    Calendar delivered _________ 
 

 
‘ 

 



Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 Welcome to West Irondequoit Central School District!  Are you interested in supporting your child? Do you have 
concerns about the health and safety of children and youth in general, and the educational opportunities available to 

them? Would you like to be more involved in encouraging your children's growth? 

If so, you're the kind of parent we need. We're West Irondequoit Central PTA! We support better education, greater 

parent involvement, better resources, and safer schools for every child.  Working together we can accomplish more than 

individuals could accomplish separately. 

When you support the PTA, you join over 6.5 million others nation-wide who care about issues that affect children and 

youth such as: substance abuse, violence, internet safety, the environment, child nutrition and wellness, curriculum and 

academic achievement.  

2017 – 2018 WICPTSA Executive Committee 

 
President   Bridget Harris   bdillon87m@aol.com    732-2912 

VP Administrative Affairs Alex Croll  alex.croll@gmail.com    749-6850  

VP School Affairs  Melissa LeVesque mscotty@rochester.rr.com  230-2767               

Secretary   Audrey Shafer  shaferhouse@aol.com    260-5772  

Treasurer    Jim Bruno  jbruno6@yahoo.com   732-6953 

Past President   Maureen Heron  mheron@rochester.rr.com   756-8617 

 

PTA membership support means: 

• Making a difference in the lives of all children and youth  

• Being an advocate for appropriate legislation to improve laws, policies, and conditions on behalf of children in 

both Albany and Washington  

• Obtaining valuable information, news, and services to keep you abreast of key issues affecting your children 

• Funding family events, scholarships, and cultural arts at all schools in the district  

• Promoting quality education and a meaningful partnership between parents and administration   

• Encouraging community involvement  

• Fostering a healthy environment and safe neighborhoods 

• It does NOT obligate you to volunteer although we would love your help if you’re interested! 
.  

We need your voice! Support us today by completing the form and sending your check made payable to “WICPTSA.”  
Help determine what your child’s school experience will include and be a vital part of their education process during their 
years here.  We look forward to meeting you in person! 

 

MISSION STATEMENT: 

The West Irondequoit Central PTSA seeks to unite home, school and community as advocates for the health, 

education and well being of all children so they may become productive citizens in tomorrow’s world.  

We are a Central PTSA so there is no need to join at each child’s school.  This allows us to contribute to the 

whole district as well as each of the ten individual schools. 

 

An individual membership is $15.00 and includes the popular (and extremely helpful) calendar. 

 

Additional household memberships (spouses, children, etc.) are $5.00 each and includes a second calendar. 

 

 

We hope you’ll consider supporting West Irondequoit Central PTSA.  Volunteering or attending meetings is not 

required, but your participation is always appreciated and encouraged.   It’s a great way to meet your children’s 

administrators, teachers, classmates and to learn more about your school community.     

 

Check out our website at www.wicptsa.org for more information. 

 

                   Please contact our WICPTSA Membership Chairs with any questions. 

Colleen Smith   colleensmith@rochester.rr.com  730-7427  

                                    Karen Johnston     ksjohnston213@yahoo.com      683-2749                                                
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